
(Mr. Henry Phipps) 
(handwriting) 

Dear Mr Phipps 

( 1905) 

1, West Franklin Street. 
~ 26th (190~ 

) Thank you so much for the Penn book - & for the introduction to so 
charming a companion. I had never heard of it. How strange that it should have 
been so neglected I suppose you will soon be on your travels again. I have just 
returned from Harvard where I have given the annual Ingersoll lecture on Science 
&: I~ortality I shall send you an early copy, after Houghton & Mifflin issue it. 
With sincere regards to Mrs Phipps & your daughters 

Sincerely yours 

wm Osler 
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